
St. Leon Armenian School Awards and Recipients for the 2020-2021 Term 
 

The Peter Jesraly, Sr. Award for Creative Talent     
Davit Melkonyan 

Parunak Asligul Memorial Award for a person that carries the most essential Armenian quality    
Armen Pidedjian 

Vergin Kazanjian Memorial Award for a student displaying the most class participation 
Angelina Vapurcuyan 

Alice Chekemian Mubibian Memorial Award for a student who is unselfish and helps his fellow 
students     

Katarine Norian 
George S. Kachajian Memorial Award for a student who has improved in their AS reading skills 
throughout the school year    

Christian Ohansian and Maral Medzdourian 
Jon J. Najarian Memorial Award for exhibiting greatest Armenian spirit     

Nadia Nehme     
Haroutune & Mary Boyajian Memorial Award for achievement in Armenian School 

Taleen Balas and Ani Medzadourian 
The Zarouhi Hadjinlian Memorial Award for a student making the most effort learning to speak 
Armenian    

Jackson Ibabekci 
Manushak and Nazaret Telfeian Memorial Award for a student demonstrating the greatest desire 
to learn and preserve the Armenian Language   

Arden Banelian and Mariam Dashyan 
Shavarsh Torosian Memorial Award for a student demonstrating the greatest desire to learn the 
Armenian Language   

Ruben Melkonyan and Edgar Dymski 
Pailak & Nevart Khatchadourian Memorial Award for a student who has progressed most 
throughout the year    

Arman Dymski 
Sarkis Soultanian Memorial Award for a student demonstrating the greatest interest in learning 
about our Armenian Christian Heritage and Culture    

Gianna Araian 
Beshlian Award for an outstanding scholastic achievement    

Anahit Balagyozian 
 

AWARDS GIVEN BY OUR SCHOOL 
St. Leon Armenian School Award for outstanding desire to learn Armenian    

Daniel Melkonyan and Juliana Dashyan 
Perfect Attendance Angelina Vapurcuyan, Katarine Norian, and Juliana Dashyan 
 

All our students and teachers did an outstanding job this past term under very difficult 
conditions with virtual learning.  One of the unexpected benefits of going virtual was that parents 
had to assist their children with the computers and with recording them for the Hantes.  
Normally, our parents don’t “sit in” on classes.  Our teachers were observed conducting their 
lessons with dedication, devotion, and caring.   


